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Hello Everyone, 
  
It’s that time once again, the end of the week in Term 
2b.  We are fast approaching the examination period 
for our Year 11 cohort.  This kicks off on Thursday next 
week for the early exam session for the practical tests.  
Good Luck to all our Year 11 students who have been 
working hard in preparation for these.  I am sure you 
will do yourselves, your parents and teachers proud. 
 
Well done to our Golden Ticket winners from Term 1a 
and 2b.  Their reward was a film and pizza afternoon.  
Keep up the hard work guys! 
 
This week we also say a very warm welcome to Mr 
Arnold Crowie our newly appointed Caretaker.  Arnold 
is super keen and brings some much needed, long 
awaited skills to Two Boats School. 
 
Finally from me “Happy Mother’s Day” to all the 
mum’s out there.  I hope you have a truly wonderful 
day on Sunday. 
 
Mrs Maggott 
Headteacher 
 
 

Winners 

Cohen – 1, Shontay – 1, Jaiden – 3,  

Kyra – 1, Izzy – 2, Liana – 3, Wyatt – 1,  

Lucas -1, Jordan – 1. 
 

 
 

Mothering Sunday – 14th March 
The children have been 
working hard learning 
songs for Sunday.  We 
have guitarists, keyboard 
and percussion players 
this year.  If your child 

has been practicing this week, we do hope you will be 
there to hear the singing and playing, and if you are a 
mother you will also receive a little gift. 
The service is at 10am, but if you are bringing your 
guitar, please arrive early so that it can be tuned!   
This is a special day for everyone. 

Year 3 and 4 had a lot of fun tasting chocolate on the 
last week of term for our Ancient Maya topic! Many 
thanks to Miss Austwick who joined us to teach history 
for several sessions during the past term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The class also made a super start to our Deadly 
Deserts topic this term. The children made a great 
effort learning about desert environments during the 
break. They brought in some fantastic homework 
projects.  Well done! Thanks for your brilliant work!  
(Mr. Carthew)   


